
4th March 2024,

Dear Parents and Carers,

Meal Price Increase

We have received notification from Norse, in agreement with Norfolk County Council, that
from 1 April 2024, their school meal prices will be as follows:

• Child Paid Meal - £2.58

Norse have advised:-

‘Whilst we understand an increase in price is undesirable, we have held the price for child
paid meals for the last four years and can no longer maintain this due to the ongoing
impact of National Living Wage increases and the rising cost of food in the provision of
school meals.’

This will not affect you if your child receives Universal Infant Free School Meals or benefits
eligible Free School Meals.

Yours sincerely

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of School


